
Friday Update, August 16, 2024 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with your Friday update, August 16, 2024. 
 

 
 

 
 

Families, we were so excited to see everyone back at school this week! It has been great seeing 
all the familiar faces again and welcoming our new families to the District. We are looking 
forward to a year filled with new opportunities, friendships, and lots of learning. Let us make it 
a fantastic school year together! 
 
 
 

 
 

Safety First! 
Thank you all for diligently following the valet procedures and prioritizing the safety of our 
students at all of our nine schools. Your cooperation helps ensure a smooth and secure drop-off 



and pick-up process, which is greatly appreciated. Working together, we can create a safe and 
efficient environment for everyone. Thank you once again for your continued support! 

 
 

 
 

District’s Communication System to Families 
 
Please remember to keep up-to-date on all school and District information by monitoring your 
email from ParentSquare. This is the one place where you will receive very important 
information about what is occurring at your child’s school and District wide.  
 
Please click on the video links below to find out more information about how to use 
ParentSquare and learn new tips on how to use this communication system: 
 
English 
 
Spanish 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xOaxk_u0mqA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sakfLnbwiB8


 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

SULPHUR SPRINGS UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 BACK-TO-SCHOOL NIGHT  

September 3, 2024 and September 5, 2024 
We are excited to welcome all of our families to the District’s Back-to-School Night on 
September 3rd and September 5th. Please see the chart below to see which day and time your 
child’s school will be hosting their Back-to-School Night.  

This is a wonderful opportunity to meet your child’s teacher, explore their classrooms, and get a 
glimpse of what is in store for the upcoming school year. We look forward to seeing you and 
your child at Back-to-School Night, and we are excited about partnering together to make this 
year a great success! 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

Reminder 
Lunch Applications NOT Required! 

 
We are excited to inform you that all of our schools qualify as Community 
Eligibility Provision (CEP) Schools for the 2024-2025 school year.  This 
means that all schools will continue to provide free meals (breakfast and 
lunch) for all students at all nine school sites with additional support from the 
Federal Government.   
 
For families, this means that we are no longer collecting lunch applications 
from families.  Instead, we encourage all families to complete the 
Alternative Income Form in their data confirmation.  Your completed form 
greatly supports funding for our District’s educational and social/emotional 
programs. 
 
For families that wish to have their child enrolled in the District’s free After 
School Program, RISE or Sunshine Day Camp, it is required that the 
Alternative Income Form is completed.  

 

Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend! 

 



 
 
 
 


